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November 20, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL OPEN MEETING 

(Tuesday, November 21, 2017, at 3 p.m.) 

 

RE: Speedishuttle Washington, LLC d/b/a Speedishuttle Seattle’s Request for Temporary 

Discontinuance of Service Pursuant to WAC 480-30-186 and Request for Less than 

Statutory Notice, Docket TC-171144 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will hold a special open 

meeting on Tuesday, November 21, 2017, to address Speedishuttle Washington, LLC d/b/a 

Speedishuttle Seattle’s (Speedishuttle or Company) request for less than statutory notice to 

temporarily discontinue its auto transportation service. The discussion will begin at 3 p.m. in 

room 139 of the Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, 

Washington. 

 

The meeting participants will discuss only the Company’s request for less than statutory notice to 

discontinue its service. The merits of Speedishuttle’s request to temporarily discontinue service 

will be addressed at a later date at the Commission’s regularly scheduled open meeting. 

Interested persons may participate in the meeting telephonically by calling commission’s 

teleconference line (360) 407-3780 at the time of special open meeting. The pin for this 

teleconference is 934152#.  Please note this is not the commission’s regular telephone bridge 

number. 

 

Questions regarding the meeting may be addressed to Mike Young at (360) 664-1155 or 

myoung@utc.wa.gov.  

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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